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• Lifeguards will still be on duty on the beach during weekends through early 
November. Flagler Beach Fire Department will be responding to beach 
emergencies during the weekdays. 

• Ocean rescue staff is preparing for possible harsh weather conditions as 
forecasted storm is predicted to pass by to the west of Flagler Beach on 
Thursday. The storm is likely to bring in rough surf conditions through the 
weekend. 

•  Planning has begun for the “Holiday at the Beach” First Friday on 
December 6th and parade on December 7th. The event will kick off with the 
lighting of the park on Friday evening. As usual, the holiday entertainment 
will be provided by the students from our local schools. On Saturday, Santa 
will parachute down on the beach to officially start the parade at 1:00pm. 

• The first “Flagler Flicks” movie of the season will be shown in Wickline Park 
on Saturday, September 28. “Chicken Run” will begin at dark!  

 
  
 

 


